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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHIEF MINISTER 
BY DEPUTY G.C.L. BAUDAINS OF ST. CLEMENT 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 29th MAY 2012 
 

Question 
 
Further to the answer given to my written question of 15th May 2012 regarding the restructuring 
of the public sector, could the Chief Minister further advise who is presently carrying out this 
work and give details of progress to date? 
 
 
Answer 
 
The work on Public Sector Reform is being led jointly by the Council of Ministers and Corporate 
Management Board and is being resourced within the Chief Ministers department.  It is still early 
in the programme but, to date, some high level scoping work has been developed and an 
engagement programme drafted for approval by the Council of Ministers with the aim of starting 
a dialogue with all interested parties but especially our staff, States Members and the Public.  
 
The Council of Ministers gave its outline approval for a reform programme which has two key 
elements, the culture and value within the public sector and the way in which services are 
provided to the public.  These programmes are being developed and it is intended that a States 
Members briefing will take place in the next two months. 
 
 


